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03/02/2025  20:33:022025/0278/P OBJ Siobhan Ezra I totally object to this application for retrospective planning permission. This structure was described to 

neighbours as a "Pergola" which is completely incorrect.  This structure is visible from the kerbside (in the 

space between numbers 15 and 17 Arkwright Road) and blocks the only access to the back of no. 17 and is 

hence a fire risk.  It has a solid roof which is made out of UPVC and certainly not wood which is closed most of 

the time. It is obtrusive, ugly, and is entirely out of keeping with the character of the surrounding Victorian 

properties.  It is lit up all night with a profusion of fairy lights which can be seen from adjacent properties 

causing substantial light pollution and is totally disruptive to wildlife and biodiversity.  It also takes up a 

significant part of the green space of the garden and is an intrusion of privacy, in particular to the lower floor 

flats. This resident should be asked to remove this montrosity immediately.
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